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Minutes of Meeting 

CENTERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION 

February 28, 1967 

7:30 P.M. 

Lyons, Purdin, Hoy, Schell and Butler 

The minutes of the meeting of January 31, 1967 were read and 

approved. 

A revised preliminary lay-out (Issue Feb. 28, 1967,R. L. Woolpe~t) 

for an apartment development (D. Dakin) on the Galloway property 

was presented by R. Archdeacon. It was agreed that this met the 

zoning requirements as ammended by the zoning Board of Appeals. 

Purdin moved that approval by Council be recommended; Butler 

seconded; Hoy and Schell voted "yes"; and Lyons abstained. 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Mann Butler, Secretary 


